
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF  
A REGULAR MEETING OF THE METRO 
TECHNICAL ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of 
the MetroTAC scheduled for Wednesday, December 15, 2021 at 
11:00 a.m. has been cancelled.

The next scheduled Regular Meeting will be held 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022 at 11:00 a.m., via Zoom Electronic 
Meeting or in the Auditorium of the Public Utilities Department, 
9192 Topaz Way, San Diego, CA. 

Dated: December 7, 2021 

________________/s/   Lori Anne Peoples, MMC 
MetroTAC Administrative Assistant 
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